
The Sand Hill River Watershed Board of Managers met March 5, 1976 at 
Harold Olson's home. Members present - Gullekson, Olson, Wilkens, Absent - 
LaVoi, Larson. 
 
The chairman had received from the East Grand Forks Chamber of Commerce 
some petitions to sign and send back to help promote in the legislative 
session our Joint Powers Agreement that we had been working on, We signed 
the petitions and there being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 
 

Daniel Wilkens, Secretary 
 


